
Please vote against HB2725!  I live in West Linn.  We own a boat.  We use the river as the perfect place for our family to connect, be 
together, get away from our phones and the internet and the stress of everyday life.  In this age when we have to worry about giving 
our kids a normal summer, this is our escape.  We have spent hours and hours on the river and we are happy to share it and use it 
safely, while paying taxes to support the OMB.  Please don't take it away from us.


